
Special Needs Advisory Committee 

RAMP PROJECT BACKGROUND 

 

Fall 2019- Special Needs Advisory Committee discusses starting Ramp Project to provide 
downtown businesses that are not currently accessible with wheelchair 
accessible ramps. 

 

January 2020- Saskatchewan Polytechnic’s Architectural Technologies Department 
agrees to take on project. 

 

May 2020 – December 2021 - Project is put on hold due to COVID 

 

February 2022- Committee plans to move forward with Ramp Project. Councillor Logan 
is in contact with Peacock Collegiate and students are interested in 
helping build ramps for the project. 

 

September 2022- Peacock still interested in helping with project. School requesting 
waiver from City for them to review. 

  

 


